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I would like to object to this project and power cable.

I do believe an interconnected world is good and more reliable but not when other
countries rely on nuclear power and England are transferring (slowly at present) over to
renewable energy sources.

This is not wanted by local residents for the disruption it will cause the possible health
implications from the installation of the cable from more traffic jams and work vehicles on
an ISLAND. Possible health issues from the magnetic field created by high voltage cables.

If this project must go ahead then this cable should be run in the channel and link up to
the power grid at the closest point to the ocean. To my knowledge that is not
Portsmouth!!! Running cables under the sea i understand is costly and has some
temporary disruptions on sea life but with all due respect that is better than disrupting the
whole city! Not forgetting how densely populated we are!

Kid Regards
Mark
Concerned citizen and against this project.




